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United in purpose, we journey ahead,  

With optimism as our guide and determination as our thread. 

In this year of growth and learning anew,  

Together, there's nothing we can't do. 

 

Dear Students 

As the dawn of a new academic session approaches, we extend our warmest 

greetings to each and every one of you!  

With the start of the new session on Wednesday, April 3, 2024, we hope to see you 

all bursting with enthusiasm and a renewed sense of purpose. This is a fresh 

beginning, a chance to embrace new opportunities, and a time to set new goals. As 

we step into the new session, let's aim high and strive for excellence in every aspect 

of school life. Remember, your potential is boundless, and with dedication, you can 

achieve great things.  

We eagerly await your arrival into the school corridors, embracing the tradition of 

excellence as you don your proper school uniform, symbolising unity, discipline, and 

readiness. Let's collectively radiate our school's ethos with pride and distinction. 

Let's support and inspire each other as we embark on this journey together once 

again with optimism and determination, envisioning a year filled with growth, 

learning, and memorable experiences. 

Wishing you all a successful and fulfilling academic year ahead! 

Warm Regards  
 
Simmi Bhatia 
Principal 

 

** For convenience of parents, the uniform and book shops are open on all days.  

 


